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Dear Parents: 

 

The Child Nutrition Department will not modify a student’s diet without a 

physician’s statement. If your child has a life threatening food allergy/disability 

which would require their diet be altered in any way from the school menu, you 

are required to have a physician fill out this form with substitutions or 

modifications clearly communicated so that the appropriate measures may be 

taken. No substitutions or modifications will be made without this form signed 

by a physician. 

 

If your child does not have any life threatening food allergies/disabilities, you do 

not have to complete this form. If your child’s medical or health needs change, 

please notify the Child Nutrition Department immediately.  

 

Please return completed form to your child’s campus Child Nutrition Manager or 

to the Child Nutrition office at 16621 Hwy 36 S, Wallis, TX 77485 or mail to P. O. 

Box 458, Wallis, TX 77485.  

 

If you have any further questions or need additional information, please contact 

me.  

 

Georgina Matula 

Child Nutrition Director 

(979) 478-6006 

gmatual@brazosisd.net 

 


